The Newburyport Cultural Council met Tuesday April 16 at 10am at the Newburyport Library. In attendance were Sherry Moore, Alan Bull, Anne Spraker, Ruth Allen, and Amanda Martindale. Vaughn Abbott was absent.

We discussed the rotating off of Sherry Moore and Alan Bull the former co-chairs and assigned new roles for everyone.

Assignments for the 2013 - 2014 Grant Cycle

Anne Spraker - Chairman Amanda Martindale - Secretary Vaughn Abbott - Press Secretary Ruth Allen - Approval/Disapproval Letters All of the above - New Cultural Council Member Recruitment

The members thanked Sherry and Alan for their outstanding service and the meeting was adjourned at 10:40am.

Respectfully submitted,

Amanda Martindale